
WORSHIPFUL MASTER 
David Simkins, PM 

302-598-4797 
davesimk@yahoo.com 

 

SENIOR WARDEN 
Gary Williamson, PM 

302-377-0951 
3063gary@gmail.com 

 

JUNIOR WARDEN 
David Simkins, PM 

302-250-3616 
kevo40@hotmail.com 

 

SECRETARY 
Rollyn Trueblood 

302-521-6926 
rollyn@pursersoffice.com 

 

TREASURER 
Tom Sandilands 
484-880-2330 

tdsandilands3@gmail.com 
 

CHAPLAIN 
John Della Guardia 

610-420-6749 
jdell16@comcast.net 

SENIOR DEACON  
Drew Wedel 

302-373-2200 
drewwedel@gmail.com 

 

JUNIOR DEACON 
Tim Jackson 

302-521-1062 
t.s.jax1555@gmail.com 

 

SENIOR STEWARD 
Laurent Zenidiu 
302-345-3874 

laurent.zenidiu@gmail.com 
 

JUNIOR STEWARD 
Garry Norton 
302-354-0066 

    casprghtst99@hotmail.com 
 

TILER 
Lee Butler 

302-540-4375 
    butlerL7@aol.com 

 

MARSHAL 
James Simkins 
610-806-3484 

    Jamessimkins5 
@gmail.com 

 

		
		
	 Masonic Trestleboard 

September 2020 
 

Making Good Men Better 
since 1867 

 

Stated Communication 
Dinner 6:30/Meeting 7:30 

 

Brandywine Masonic Hall 
2016 Foulk Road 

Wilmington, DE 19810 
 

All Visiting Brethren Welcome! 
 

www.eurekadupont.org 
 

www.facebook.com/EurekaDuPontLodge.23.29/ 



FROM THE EAST 
My Brothers, 
 

As I re-enter the East, I am hoping for things to go well in very difficult times.  If we get 
through the year healthy, with no one getting the virus this year, I will be grateful.  I am 
working on several goals for the year including increasing membership as well as improving 
attendance, which will be difficult until we have some sort of vaccine.  If you would like to 
come out for a meeting, please take into consideration your health. Our lodge is following 
protocols regarding safety, but it is still incumbent on everyone to think of themselves and 
their own situations.  Please know that if you decide not to attend you will be missed, but no 
one will look down on you for not attending.  We look forward to seeing you in the future.   
 
I also want to thank Past Master Kevin O’Rourke for doing an incredible job over the past 
two years.  He worked diligently, through some difficult times at the end, considering the 
pandemic.  I offered to let him stay in the East one more year, but he declined. 
 
I feel the staff I have assembled is very strong.  If you do want to come out to lodge, please 
consider coming out to a degree night.  They are very good, and I 
will do my best. 
 
Fraternally yours, 
 
 
David Simkins, W.M. 

		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

SEPTEMBER 2020 
 
 

The 249th Regular Communication of Eureka-DuPont Lodge No. 23-29 will be held at the Brandywine Masonic 
Hall, 2016 Foulk Road in Wilmington, Delaware, on Thursday, September 17th at 7:30 pm. Dinner will be 
provided by our Senior Steward at 6:30.  All Brothers who are elderly, high risk or have underlying health 
conditions are encouraged NOT to attend.  The dress code is regular.  
 

David Simkins, Worshipful Master 
Attest: Rollyn Trueblood, Secretary	
 

Eureka-DuPont Lodge No. 23-29 
Living Past Masters 

 

2018-2019 Kevin O’Rourke 
2016 Jerome R. “Jay” Troy 
2015 Thomas J. Cole 
2014 Gary R. Williamson 
2005-13 David M. Simkins 
1998-2003 Robert Hiddemen 
1993 Peter M. Pena** 
1990 Neill M. Thompson* 
1975 John R. Kraus 
1973 David Hipp 
1972 Kenneth C. Butler* 
1970 Alvin M. Rubenstein 
1969 John Barnes 
 
Affiliated Past Masters 
Herbert J. Rubenstein (#25 MD) 
Terry C. Martz (#34 DE)  
Patrick S. Light (#33 DE) 
Russell B. Combs (#529 PA) 
Michael W. Jones (#34 DE) 
Paul D. Loveday (#9930 UGLE) 
 

* Suspended 
** Demitted 


